## **TEGA COVID-19 Information**

Dear TEGA Families,

We know this past couple of weeks has been full of confusion and uncertainty for many of you, as it has been for us. We thank you for your patience and support as we continue to navigate our way through the uncharted waters of the COVID-19 virus. We will continue to monitor the situation through the CDC, Texas Health and Human Services Commission and the Lubbock Health Department, in an effort to make the soundest decisions for our families, employees and the Lubbock community.

We have decided to suspend all recreational classes (gymnastics, ninja and dance) and competitive team practices through March 29<sup>th</sup>. TEGA will offer free make-ups for these missed classes. In addition, we have re-scheduled TEGA GymFest for May 16<sup>th</sup>. **There is no need to drop your classes, for we will freeze all auto-drafts until classes resume.** 

We feel a great responsibility to keep our childcare programs open, especially to serve those in our community that must report to work, and we know that working families need a safe place for their kids to spend their day. As of the morning of March 19<sup>th</sup>, TEGA had planned to offer Palaestra, Mother's Day Out, and ASC Camp. After Governor Abbott's latest executive order, we are contacting the appropriate sources to assess this option. We will contact all childcare customers with further details. As we have all seen, this situation can change by the minute, so we will continue to monitor community recommendations and keep all of you updated with any new information.

Thank you for your trust in us, and for your patience through it all.
Sincerely,
TEGA Kids Staff